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THE RED, WHITE, AND BLUE 
Video Song contest 

Do you know someone who sings the Star-Spangled Banner like a Bird? Or sings an accepello and knows all the 
notes and words of the Star-Spangled Banner? Then this is to contest them make sure all application forms and 

registration forms are filled out properly when submitting a video. They have all been distributed, but if you 
need them, let me know and I will forward them to you. What do you do if you do not know anyone that sings? 

That’s easy, just bring the forms and applications to the schools to the music teachers, and churches that my 
have any choral groups .  Make sure you observe deadlines and have completed forms submitted to your local 
Auxiliary, the district, and the department, me. If you have any questions or have any problems, figuring out 

how to do this, give me a call or shoot me an email and I will try to help. 

               
 
 Do you know someone who sings the Star-Spangled Banner like a Bird? Or sings it accepello and knows all the 
notes and words of the Star-Spangled Banner? Then this is to contest for them! Make sure all application forms 
and registration forms are filled out properly when submitting a video. They have all been distributed, but if 
you need them, let me know and I will forward them to you. What do you do if you do not know anyone that 
sings? That’s easy, just bring the forms and applications to the schools to the music teachers, and churches 
that may have any choral groups.  Make sure you observe deadlines and have completed forms submitted to 
your local Auxiliary, the district, and the department, me. If you have any questions or have any problems, 
figuring out how to do this, give me a call or shoot me an email and I will try to help. 
 
TIS the season to be jolly! Let’s help our children have a happy Christmas, donating food, clothing, and toys to 
local programs and others. I wish all of you a happy Thanksgiving, a very merry Christmas, and a blessed new 
year. 
 
Debra Knickerbocker, chairman 
860/9675367      Tiggerhawk2004@cox.net       
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